

Anthony M. Reardon NTEU National President

Anthony M. Reardon (Tony) was elected national president in 2015 at the National Treasury Employees Union's (NTEU) 55th convention. As the union's top elected official, he serves as the spokesperson for the union, representing NTEU with the media, Congress and agency leadership on issues of importance to union members and federal employees. He leads NTEU's efforts to ensure dignity and respect for all federal workers.

As the leader of the largest independent federal sector union representing 150,000 federal workers including 25,000 Customs and Border Protection (CBP) employees, Reardon has over 25 years of hands-on experience addressing the concerns of frontline employees and makes frequent visits to our nation's Ports of Entry to engage with members and hear their concerns.

Reardon joined NTEU in 1990 as the union's operations manager and rose to become chief operating executive, a position he held for 11 years. In December 2013, Reardon was elected to serve as national executive vice president—NTEU's second-highest position. In that capacity, Reardon led the union's CBP bargaining team.

At CBP, Reardon has been on the forefront advocating for increased staffing, fair treatment and Law Enforcement Officer recognition for those who perform the vital border security work of our nation at the 326 air, sea and land Ports of Entry.

Reardon graduated from DePaul University in Chicago with a bachelor's in finance. He and his wife, Dawn, have four children and reside in Mount Airy, Md.